
 

t:\documents\intranet\reports\2015\may\an141-2015.doc 

4 MAKE RENTING RIGHT - SHELTER SCOTLAND (AN141-2015) 
 
The Chief Executive has received a letter from Shelter Scotland (copy attached) seeking the Council's 
support for the Make Renting Right Campaign. 
 
The Committee's instructions are sought. 
 
In addition, Shelter Scotland will be holding a Conference "Making Renting Right" on 24th June in 
Edinburgh.  The cost of attendance is approximately £160, excluding travel and subsistence. 
 
The Committee's instructions are requested regarding attendance at the Conference. 
 
 


